The 2023 Cuba Garlic Festival was a great event for all. We are planning for another fantastic year. We would like to remind everyone that ALL rules set in place by the Garlic Festival Committee will be strictly enforced, including the following: 

· Absolutely NO early tear down. Make sure that you bring enough product to sell both days. 
· You are responsible for all garbage & debris clean up from your area. Booth locations are expected to be left clean & in the condition in which they were assigned to you. 
· No dogs or pets of any kind are permitted on the premises. Only service animals with proper certification will be allowed. 
· All food vendors (Including packaged food vendors) are required to provide liability insurance to the Chamber office prior to the day of set up. 
· All vendors are required to prominently display their garlic themed item. Remember, this is a Garlic Festival. 

If you do not follow these rules, you will not be asked to return to the festival in the future. Thank you for your cooperation.

-The Cuba Chamber of Commerce & Garlic Festival Committee
